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PRECINCT ELECTION INSPECTOR H.B. 5119: 

 COMMITTEE SUMMARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Bill 5119 (as passed by the House) 

Sponsor:  Representative Rick Outman 

House Committee:  Redistricting and Elections 

Senate Committee:  Local Government and Elections 

 

Date Completed:  5-2-12 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Michigan Election Law to require that a precinct election 

inspector be a qualified and registered elector of Michigan, rather than of a 

particular county or local unit of government.  

 

Currently, except as otherwise provided, a precinct election inspector must be a qualified 

and registered elector of the county in which he or she serves or, in the case of a local unit 

of government that lies in more than one county, of the local unit in which the election is 

being held.  The bill, instead, would require an election inspector to be a qualified and 

registered elector of the State. 

 

Under certain circumstances, a person who is 16 or 17 years old and who is a resident of 

the county in which he or she serves or, in the case of a local unit of government that lies in 

more than one county, the local unit in which the election is being held, may be appointed 

to a board of election inspectors.  The bill would delete the residency requirement. 

 

MCL 168.677 Legislative Analyst:  Julie Cassidy 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

 Fiscal Analyst:  Joe Carrasco 
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